
DALREN  LIMITED 

8791 Dale Road, RR # 6, Cobourg, Ontario, K9A 4J9 

Phone: 905-377-1080   Fax: 905-377-1081  E-mail: dalren@dalren.ca 
RESIDENTIAL COMMERCIAL INDUSTRIAL 

 
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE LETTER 
 

TO: Residents/Business Owners 

  

RE:  Construction of a new Wendy’s restaurant  

 1273 Mosely Street, Wasaga Beach L9Z 2E2 

 

Date: May 16, 2023 

  

 

Dear Resident, 

 

We are pleased to inform that Dalren Limited has been contracted by Wendy’s Restaurants of 

Canada to construct a new Wendy’s Restaurant in your neighborhood.  

 

Work is scheduled to begin the week of May 22, 2023 and is expected to be completed by 

November 1, 2023. In compliance with the Town of Wasaga Beach, noise ordinance, construction 

work will take place Monday to Friday between 7:00 AM – 5:00 PM, and Saturdays between 9:00 

AM – 5:00 PM. 

 

Construction activities will include:  

Phase 1 will consist of underground connections, site servicing, new curbs, and roadworks on 28th 

Street North fronting the site.  

Phase 2 will consist of foundation work, framing of the building, installation of the roof. 

Phase 3 will consist of external and internal finishes of the building.  

Phase 4 will consist of landscaping along the boulevards around the property.  

 

Motorists can expect delays on 28th Street North.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this project, feel free to contact the following:  

 

Dalren Limited  

Karl Bungay 

Project Manger  

Cell: 905-377-5645 

Karl@dalren.ca  

Town of Wasaga Beach 

Jason Peters 

Engineering Technologist 

Public Works - Engineering 

705.429.2540 x2318 

 

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this project. 

 

 


